
 

   

      August 2023 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Brother Knights, 

It is hard to believe August is also here, which means the Nebraska football season will be here before you 

know. August is also the birth month of our founder Blessed Michael J. McGivney which is August 12th. I hope 

everyone has had a good and blessed summer. After the beginning of the July and all the work at the fireworks 

stand it was a quiet month. We had some great help at the fireworks stand and the coordinators and I appreciate 

all the help everyone gave for this project. Unfortunately our fireworks stand was slow this year but so we’re all 

the fireworks stands that we talked too. After that Rod and I attended the Grand Knight, Financial Secretary, 

and District Deputy Seminar in Kearney. There was a lot of great information that came out of the Seminar and 

some things that I believe that our council will benefit from. As August is here there is a lot going on. 

Beginning with August 6th is the Walk to End Hunger that we help sponsor, so please help with this great 

program and if you can’t make it to help with the event at Pius X High School, please consider donating food 

for this great cause. Next we have a CUF Degree on August 13th with the candidates showing up at 1:30pm and 

the degree beginning at 2:00pm. Anyone that is a 1st or 2nd degree should come and do the degree so they can 

become a 3rd degree knight. Later at night on the 13th is the Matt Maher concert out at the Our Lady of Good 

Counsel retreat house. The next weekend is a packed with lots of events starting Friday night with the Altar 

Servers night at the Saltdogs game with fireworks after the game. Then on Saturday our council and church will 

receive the Silver Rose as it makes it way from Canada to Mexico, we will have a prayer service at 5:00pm 

before the 6:30pm Mass. Then on Sunday we have our Annual Awards Banquet and Installation of Officers 

starting at 5:00pm. This Banquet is being catered by Ricky’s Cafe out of Hanover, KS. Please consider to attend 

this event as it is a good time and help congratulate all our award winners. If you have not RSVP for the Annual 

Awards Banquet please do so as we need to let the caterer know how many will be there. Mark on your calendar 

that on September 10th the PLES will be showing the film Fatima at 7:00pm. May God Bless you and your 

family. 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Grand Knight Patrick Dority 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  Calendar of Events 2023  Birthdays for August 

8/2 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p  James Hoelscher    8/1    Bob Kelty  8/21 

8/6 Food bags returned before Mass’s  Ken Kalisek    8/2   Craig Arent                    8/25 

8/6 Walk to End Hunger, Pius X track, 5p  David Micek    8/6   James Bunch                8/25 

8/13 Exemplification, 130p   Michael Long    8/13   Michael Lichtenfeld       8/27 

8/20 Knights Award Banquet, social hall, 5p  Rodney Gustafson        8/14   George Riggs                8/30                                                                

8/29 Officers Meeting, 7p                                                                 Joel Blaser                    8/16       Michael Romberg          8/31 

9/6 or 9/13 General Council Meeting, tba                                         Michael Wesley             8/16                                                                                                   

9/10 PLES  program, movie is FATIMA, Social Hall, 7p         

Family of the Month:  Steve & Melissa Bieber      Knight of the Month:  Ryan Rosenthal 



 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 13576 OFFICERS 

 
GRAND KNIGHT PATRICK DORITY  402-326-3872   bowler224@hotmail.com 
CHAPLIN      REV. TROY SCHWEIGER 402-466-2752   troy.schweiger@cdolinc.net 
FINANCIAL SECRETAR JAMES BUNCH  402-681-9344   theguys.unlv@yahoo.com 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT ROD MIDDAGH  402-540-6855   teamiddagh@hotmail.com 
CHANCELLOR JOHN (BOB) KELTY  402-202-1601   johnkelty@gmail.com 
RECORDER DAVID MICEK  402-217-7991   dmicek@outlook.com 
TREASURER JEFF BOETTCHER  402-405-6884   jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com 
ADVOCATE MICHEAL HOSEK  402-570-9294   mikehosek72@gmail.com 
WARDEN W MARTIN WINK  402-540-5438   iamaw31@yahoo.com 
INSIDE GUARD BRADLEY FLEMMIG 402-853-1687    
OUTSIDE GUARD TERRANCE RYAN  402-326-6871   trranch1@hotmail.com 
ONE-YEAR TRUSTEE GARY TAYLOR  402-450-8417   garychristaylor@gmail.com 
TWO-YEAR TRUSTEE STEVEN BECKER  402-429-0106   stevenpbecker@yahoo.com 
THREE-YEAR TRUSTEE DAVID WILSON  402-326-9957   dwiltrav@gmail.com 
LECTURER GERALD FRAIN  402-466-5635   msgtgf@yahoo.com 
 

PROGRAM 
DIRECTORS 
 
PROGRAM DIRECTORY ROD MIDDAGH  402-540-6855   teamiddagh@hotmail.com 
FAITH DIRECTOR GEORGE OBEREMBT 402-464-4677   gandmober@cox.net 
VOCATIONS DAVID WILSON  402-326-9957   dwiltrav@gmail.com 
COMMUNITY DIRECTOR GERALD FRAIN  402-466-5635   msgtgf@yahoo.com 
LIFE DIRECTOR DEL RIDDDER  402-476-7381   d-ridder@outlook.com 
HEALTH SERVICE DONALD BURESH SR 402-466-9225   dburesh@unl.edu 
PUBLIC RELATIONS JOHN (BOB) KELTY  402-202-1601   johnkelty@gmail.com 
FAMILY DIRECTOR CHRIS MONTGOMERY 402-304-3674   ce.nont78hum@gmail.com 
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR GARY TAYLOR  402-450-8417   garychristaylor@gmail.com 
RECRUITMENT COMM. 1 GARY TAYLOR  402-450-8417   garychristaylor@gmail.com 
RECRUITMENT COMM. 2        GERALD FRAIN  402-466-5635   msgtgf@yahoo.com 
RECRUTMENT COMM. 3         PATRICK DORITY  402-326-3872   bowler224@hotmail.com 
 

 
 
 
    

 


